
 
 
Re: 23 Wellington East unit 8-9 Cannabis Retail 
 
Dear Committee of Adjustment  
 
The purpose of this application is to allow a retail store in unit 8,9 as shown on the 
plans submitted.  
 
The city of Guelph were consulted prior to proceed with the application. They 
support the proposal.  
 
We hope the committee and the community accepts the proposal.  
 
Thank you  
 
Tony Varvaris 
 
Any question or concern please feel free to contact me  
 
tonyvarvaris@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


